[image: image1.jpg]J! ‘ JUNIOR LEAGUE OF PELHAM

Women Building Better Communities




In 1987, The Junior League of Pelham established an educational scholarship, better known as the President’s Award. This $2,000 scholarship is given annually to a graduating senior girl at Pelham Memorial High School who has demonstrated outstanding community service during her high school years.  While neither financial need nor academic standing is a determining factor in selecting the recipient, candidates must include written verification of their plan for continuing their education.  
Applications must include a brief statement about their activities and the impact these will likely have on their future plans. 

In 2018, two $2,000 scholarships will be awarded, to two recipients receptively. 

The Executive Board of the Junior League of Pelham chooses the recipients of the President’s Award.
	Name of Scholarship
	Delivery Method
	Application

	Junior League of Pelham Scholarship

(Offered to 12th Grade girls)


	Romina Levy 
familylevy631@gmail.com

	Complete their application.


